A PostScript

Have you followed my December 15, 2015 advice about making hard copies of your garden photos as well as other collectibles? My Digging Digitally article hit a chord with so many people, including those in other countries. This note arrived from Ireland:

"As regards your article about Digging Digitally and making hard copies of precious visual memories, and I so agree with everything you write. Last night I spent an agreeable evening perusing 100-year -old photo albums from my husband Per's family, and it was so lovely to see the photos and read the handwritten comments. Those long-dead grandparents, aunts and uncles and their lives and interests came to life again.

I am obsessive about making paper copies of everything that comes my way digitally — photos, even interesting emails. (And before emails, I have saved almost every letter I ever got!) Technology changes rapidly, and the visual records are so much more readily accessible--no waiting for your computer to boot itself up and install a million updates, while all you wanted was a quick look at a particular photo. So keep on preaching the message to the younger generation." — N. Daly

It's never too late to start a garden journal or actually print out our photographs. (If you missed the article, find it here: https://www. lamorindaweekly.com/archive/issue0921/Digging-Deep-Gardening-With-Cynthia-Brian.html)

Pictures of your most beautiful specimens make terrific art pieces when framed appropriately.

Let's pray for April showers to bring more May flowers. Put a bounce in your step, sing, dance and be young.

Happy gardening and happy growing!



©2016 www.GoddessGardener.com www.StarStyleRadio.com Garden and plant consultations by





Page: D15

Spectacular smoke tree in its spring wardrobe.



Tiny frogs chirp around this gurgling fountain.

